
 

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS: 

Who can attend the concerts? 

Anyone who buys a ticket is welcome to join us for the concerts! 

Do I need tickets? 

Yes. Tickets are available for purchase on our website at 

www.fordhouse.org, or at our Visitors Center. Tickets can be purchased 

until the night of the concert unless the concert sells out. 

What is included with Premium and General seating?  

Premium seating gives you a folding chair and closer access to the stage 

and general seating includes lawn seating. 

What Can I bring? 

Folding camp chairs, low to the ground chairs, and blankets are allowed. 

Tents and large tables are not allowed. Limited preferred seating is 

available for purchase as well. 

Can I bring in my own food? 

You may bring in food and non-alcoholic drinks. Coolers are welcome too. 

No outside alcohol, please. You are also welcome to stop by The Speedster 

in the Visitor Center to pick up meals, snacks, and drinks. 

www.fordhouse.org


 

Can I arrive early, set up my chair, and then go grab food from the 

Speedster in the Visitor Center prior to the concert start time? 

Gates open at 5 pm. Yes, you are more than welcome to. Please note that 

Ford House is not responsible for any personal belongings left 

unattended. 

Where can I park? 

Any open parking spot. Parking is free to concert-goers. 

Is there handicap parking? 

Yes, marked handicap parking is available. 

How do I get from the parking lot to the house? 

Guests are welcome to walk to the house. We will also have shuttles 

available to transport to the house as well. 

Can I bring the kids? 

Yes. However, young children must stay with you at all times and are not 

allowed to roam. 

Can I bring a dog? 

While Ford House loves dogs, we ask that you leave them home for the 

evening. 

Is there a public restroom? 

Yes. There will be portable restrooms available outside. 

What is the weather policy? 

All shows are weather permitting. If the forecast for the day shows a 

steady rain in the forecast, the show will be postponed. Each concert has a 

rain date listed on the website. Postponements will be posted on our 

social media and our website. Our goal is to announce cancellations due 

to weather 4 hours prior to showtime. 

 


